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Across

1 The sum of social 
conditions that 
allow groups or 
individuals to reach 
their fulfillment 
more easily (6,4)

3 Another name for 
unlimited freedom 
(7)

6 Original Sin 
weakens our ____ 
so that we cannot 
always correctly 
discern natural law 
(9)

7 The ____ is the 
work of Christ and 
is expressed most 
clearly in the 
Sermon on the 
Mount. (3,3)

8 What is “owed” to 
you, based on how 
you choose to live 
your life (5)

9 Freedom is 
following the 
natural law God 
planted in your 
____ (5)

12 A guideline or law 
that can help 
regulate human 
freedom toward 
what is true and 
good and, 
therefore, toward 
God (4)

13 Precept of the 
Church: You shall 
attend ____ on 

Sundays and on 
holy days of 
obligation (4)

16 “The power, rooted 
in reason and will, 
to act or not to act, 
to do this or that, 
and so to perform 
deliberate actions 
on one’s own 
responsibility” (7)

17 Directly willed (9)

18 Divine ____ is 
God’s wisdom, 
power, and 
goodness by which 

he guides his 
creation toward its 
perfection (10)

19 The official body of 
rules that provides 
for good order in 
the Catholic 
Church (5,3)

21 The “free and 
undeserved help 
that God gives 
[you] to respond to 
his call to become 
[a child] of God” (5)

23 Precept of the 
Church: You shall 

help to provide for 
the ____ of the 
Church (5)

26 Obstacles to your 
freedom (11)

30 The gift of the Holy 
Spirit’s grace that 
cleanses you from 
your sins through 
conversion, faith in 
Jesus Christ, and 
Baptism (13)



33 The Ten 
Commandments 
make clear the 
many ____ 
contained in 
natural law (6)

34 Immoderate or 
excessive eating or 
drinking (8)

35 Holds that every 
event, action, and 
decision inevitably 
results from 
something 
independent of 
human will (11)

36 Freedom from 
interior factors that 
limit choice. Two 
examples of such 
factors are fear and 
addiction (8)

37 Freedom from 
factors outside 
yourself that 
threaten or destroy 
your power to 
exercise choice for 
example, poverty 
and tyranny (8)

38 Sometimes ____ 
opposes natural 
law (5,3)

Down

2 The Old Law is 
also known as the 
Law of ____ (5)

3 The Sermon on the 
Mount teaches that 
the New Law is a 
law of ____ (4)

4 A type of grace that 
comes from the 
Latin word sanctus, 
which means “holy” 
(11)

5 Graces that are 
directed to the 
common good of 
the Church (8)

6 Catholics believe 
that the Old Law is 
holy, good, and 
spiritual, but also 
that it is ____ (9)

8 Any doctrine or 
belief that denies 
the existence of 
absolute, universal 
moral truths (5,10)

10 Definitely 
attributable (9)

11 The source of all 
law (3)

14 Absolute truth is 
not a position, but 
a person: ____ 
(5,6)

15 The ____ of the 
Church are the five 
positive laws that 
bind Catholics to 
the Church and 
help them to grow 
in holiness and 
charity (8)

20 This type of law is 
the law written into 
your soul that 
expresses the 
“original moral 
sense" (7)

22 Civil law is morally 
good only insofar 
as it conforms to 
God’s ____ law, 

which is expressed 
in divinely revealed 
law (7)

24 Law that has its 
source in the 
Blessed Trinity (6)

25 No one is required 
to obey ____ civil 
laws (6)

27 The ____ counsels 
are poverty, 
chastity, and 
obedience (11)

28 The ____ virtues of 
faith, hope, and 
charity enable you 
to obey God’s will 
(11)

29 Another name for 
sanctifying grace 
(8)

31 Precept of the 
Church: You shall 
observe the days 
of ____ and 
abstinence (7)

32 Precept of the 
Church: You shall 
____ your sins at 
least once a year 
(7)


